
 

	
 
 

ST	JOSEPH’S	and	HOLY	FAMILY		
The Presbytery, Hope Road, Sale, M33 3BF Tel:  0161 973 1615 

Email: info@sjhf.co.uk and Parish Website: www.sjhf.co.uk 
Parish	Priest:		Father	Stephen	Woolley		

and	Permanent	Deacon,	Reverend	John	Hamilton	
 

Mass Times and Intentions for	–	TWENTY	FOURTH	SUNDAY	IN	ORDINARY	TIME	-	11th	September	2022	

Saturday 10th September   6.00 pm (Vigil) Mary Hayes (B’day)  
Sunday 11th September 
TWENTY FOURTH 
SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 

  9.00 am 
10.00 am HF 
11.00 am 
  5.30 pm 

People of the Parish 
Gerry Murray 

9/11 Victims (dead & injured) 
Dr Harmindar Singh Takhar (RIP) 

International Mass 11.00am 
Shared Table after Mass 

Monday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
  9.30 am 

NO MASS 
Francis Mendonca (RIP) Most Holy Name of Mary 

Tuesday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
12.00 noon 

Emily Boyle (Galway) 
Irene (Rene) Lilly (Requiem) St. John Chrysostom 

Wednesday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
  9.15 am 

NO MASS 
Pat Perry (Ann.) 

Exaltation of the  
Holy Cross 

Thursday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
12.00 noon 

Katie Murphy (B’day Rem. 8.9) 
Alice Mullan (RIP) 

Tea & Toast after Mass HF 
Our Lady of Sorrows  

Friday 
 

  9.30 am HF 
  9.30 am 

NO MASS 
William Boyd Grierson (1st Ann.) Ss Cornelius & Cyprian 

Saturday 17th September 
12.00 noon 
 
 
  6.00 pm (Vigil) 

Friends & Family –  
late Pauline Delaney 

 
Carole Travis (1st Ann. 6.9) 

Ferial 

Sunday 18th September 
TWENTY FIFTH 
SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME 

  9.00 am 
10.00 am HF 
11.00 am 
  5.30 pm 

Ita O’Hara (RIP) 
William Nearly (12th Ann.) 
Michael Slim (3rd Ann. 13.9) 

People of the Parish 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                              32MJR 

SACRAMENT	OF	CONFESSION	
11.00am – 11.50am Saturdays  

or by appointment  

SACRED	HEART	LAMP	
This week the lamp is lit for 

John, Eileen & Terence Coyle 
RIP 

LAST	WEEK’S	OFFERING													
Collection over week /weekend  

ending 28th August 2022 
SJ  £1513.54     HF   £782.34 

 
 

 

 
“Grief Is The  
Price We Pay  
  For Love” 

HM Queen Elizabeth II 
 

May she rest in peace. 
 

 
  

Entrance Antiphon : Give peace, Lord to those who wait for you, that your prophets be found true. Hear the prayers of your servant 
and of your people Israel. 

Responsorial Psalm : I will leave this place and go to my father. 
Gospel Acclamation :   Alleluia, Alleluia! May the Father of our Lord Jesus Christ enlighten the eyes of our mind, so that we can see 

what hope his call holds for us.  Alleluia! 
Communion Antiphon:  How precious is your mercy, O God! The children of men seek shelter in the shadow of your wings. 

Year C Exodus 32: 7-11.13-14 Psalm 50 Timothy 1: 12-17 Luke 15: 1-32 

Parish Safeguarding Officers:  Deirdre Peden  & Sue Longson                        Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity No. 23402  Parish Safeguarding Officers:  Deirdre Peden  & Sue Longson                        Diocese of Shrewsbury is a registered charity No. 23402  



                                                                                   
 

MASS OF ALL NATIONS 
Today Sunday 11th September at 11.00am.  with a shared 
table of international foods served in the Parish Centre  

after Mass.   
After consideration, Father Stephen feels this Mass will be 
the most fitting way to commemorate the death of Queen 

Elizabeth II, to celebrate her life together as a community in 
music, song and prayer in languages from around the globe, 

an international community that has appreciated and 
respected her for her service and duty for over 70 years. 

ST BERNADETTE RELIC TOUR 2022 
For those who have booked to go on the coach to  
St. Werburgh’s in Chester, the coach will leave  

St. Joseph’s at 10.30am this Wednesday 14th September. 
On Tuesday evening at 7.00pm Bishop Mark will celebrate 

Mass in the Cathedral. This Mass will be live streamed 
through the Cathedral 

website http://www.shrewsburycathedral.co.uk or 
via  https://www.churchservices.tv/shrewsburycathedral 

On Wednesday at 12.15pm Bishop Mark will celebrate Mass 
at Saint Werburgh's in Chester This Mass will also be live 

streamed at https://youtu.be/QOMvSS6PmP8. 
The relic will also be coming to Salford Cathedral on 

Tuesday 20th & Wednesday 21st September.  Tuesday the 
visitation times are from 4.00pm -5.00pm and  

6.30pm – 8.00pm. At 9.00pm there is a torch light 
procession which Father Stephen will be attending. 

All are welcome to join him.   
Wednesday there are open visits from 9.00am until 

11.30am and 3.00pm until 5.30pm. 
All other details can be found on their website. 

http://www.stbernadette.org.uk. 
A pastoral letter from Bishop Mark, to have been read at all 
Masses this weekend, is now available at the back of church 

HOLY FAMILY AND ST. JOSEPH’S PARENTS AND 
TODDLER GROUP 

The toddler group has now reopened after the summer 
break. The session starts at 9.15am in the Holy Family 

Parish Centre. The cost is £3.00 and this includes soft drinks 
and toast for the children followed by  

refreshments for the adults. 
Further details can be obtained from Bernard Donoghue 

(0161 973 4981) or Jane Simister (0161 969 9193). 

The Newman Association’s  
MANCHESTER NEWMAN LECTURE 

This Thursday 15 September 2022 at 6.30 pm 
Friends Meeting House 6 Mount St. Manchester M2 5NS: 
Speaker: Cardinal Archbishop Michael Fitzgerald M Afr. 

FRATERNITY: A PROPOSAL AND A PROJECT FOR RELATIONS 
BETWEEN CHRISTIANS AND MUSLIMS 

Admission is free but book your place by contacting 
Chris Quirke by email dcq@mac.com or phone  

07764 946074 
Details on the flyer in the narthex.  

COMMENDED TO GOD 
We hold in loving memory and prayers, Her Majesty 

Queen Elizabeth II, Margaret Beck and Irene 
Carmel Lilley who have died recently.   

May they rest in peace.  
We extend to their families and friends our deepest 
sympathy at this sad and extremely difficult time. 

Death is not extinguishing the light. 
It is putting out the lamp because the dawn has come. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

POPE FRANCIS MOURNS DEATH OF  
QUEEN ELIZABETH II 

AND SENDS BLESSING TO KING CHARLES III 
 

Pope Francis mourned the death of Queen Elizabeth II, 
praising her “steadfast witness of faith in Jesus Christ” in a 

telegram to King Charles III, the new monarch of the 
United Kingdom. 

“Commending her noble soul to the merciful goodness of 
our Heavenly Father, I assure Your Majesty of my prayers 
that Almighty God will sustain you with his unfailing grace 
as you now take up your high responsibilities as King,” the 
Pope wrote. “Upon you and all who cherish the memory 

of your late mother, I invoke an abundance of divine 
blessings as a pledge of comfort and strength in the Lord.” 

“Eternal rest grant unto her, O Lord, and let 
perpetual light shine upon her.  
May she rest in peace. Amen.” 

HOLY FAMILY CAFOD GROUP 
Today Sunday 11th September, the Holy Family Cafod will 

be serving refreshments after the 10.00 Mass.  
All are welcome with proceeds going to the Cafod Aid for 

Pakistan appeal. 

DRIVERS WANTED 
Do you attend the 6.00pm Saturday evening Mass? We 

have an elderly couple who now no longer drive and live 
on the Ashton side of Washway Road. Would you be 

willing to give them a lift? 
The more drivers the fewer occasions you would be called 

upon – your name/contact details to Fr Stephen or call 
Kieron Walsh 07785 344102. Thank you. 

MASS FOR SICK AND HOUSEBOUND 
Father Woolley will be presiding at a special Mass for 

Healing, at Holy Family church this Tuesday 
13th September, at 7.00pm.  Tea, coffee and biscuits will 
be served after mass at Holy Family parish centre.  If any 

parishioners would like to attend and needs assistance 
with transport, please speak to a member of the SVP or 

Tel 0794 267 0277 and leave a message. 

ST JOSEPH’S AND HOLY FAMILY WALKERS 
Our next walk is Haigh Hall, Woodland Park, Wigan, 

WN2 1PE next Saturday 17th September 2022. 
We will meet at St Joseph’s Church Car Park, Sale, at 

10.15am for 10.30am departure.  
The walk is a circular 3.5 mile walk though Haigh Hall 

Woodland Park including one mile down hill path, a half 
mile Tow Path and a gentle one mile lane up to the end. 
There are cafes, shops and an extensive children’s play 

area to entertain us along the walk route. We aim to leave 
by 4.00pm.   Led by Peter McBride. 

For more information and contact details please see the 
website www.stjosephswalkers.org.uk or email 

sjhfwalkers@gmail.com 
SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 

We welcome to the Church and Parish Community  
Caspian James Glenton, Gabriel Stewart Glenton, 

Alexander Andrew Russell and Logan Martin 
Mandla Mthombeniwho were baptised at St. Joseph’s 
last weekend. We welcome Caspian, Gabriel, Alexander 
& Logan into the Church and commend their parents for 

passing on to them the Faith of the Apostles. 
BITESIZE 

All men should strive to learn before they die 
what they are running from, and to, and why. 

James	Thurber	
 
 
 
 
 


